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Customer Notice – Peak Season Surcharge Adjustment 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Swire Shipping wishes to advise that we will be adjusting our Peak Season Surcharge on the 
following trade sectors.  
 

Origin Region Destination Region  20’ Equipment 40’ Equipment  

North Asia, Greater China, 
Southeast Asia, Gulf and 
Indian Sub-continent, 
Europe, and Africa 
 

American Samoa, Cook 
Islands, Fiji, French 
Polynesia, Kiribati, New 
Caledonia, Nauru, Niue, 
Samoa, Tonga, Tuvalu, 
Vanuatu, Wallis and Futuna   

USD 300 USD 600 

 
Cargo shipped on these lanes will be subject to the adjustment and is applicable to cargo with 
a bill of lading date on/after 1 April 2025. The revised surcharge will appear on your invoice 
and is payable with Ocean freight.   
   
We thank you for your understanding and recognition of the investments that Swire Shipping 
is making to maintain market-leading port coverage and service frequency.  
   
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact your local 
representative.  
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